
 
 

Trip Reminders 
Trip Date--Monday, June 9th 

 
When preparing for our trip, please remember the following: 
 

●​ Wear your Syosset gear or red, white, and black. 
 

●​ Wear sneakers (no flip-flops, sandals, or Crocs as per Adventureland 
guidelines). 
 

●​ You may bring a small string bag with you.  Please make sure you write your 
name on it.  No large backpacks will be permitted. 

 
●​ Apply sunscreen before coming to school or wear a hat to protect yourself 

from the sun. 
 

●​ Access to rides and lunch are included in the cost of the trip.  If you would like 
to use the arcade, play carnival games, or buy snacks, please bring money with 
you.  Any money you bring is your responsibility. 

 
●​ If you bring your cell phone on the trip, please remember that in accordance 

with the Code of Conduct, you may not take a picture or video of anyone 
without their consent and you may not post anything to social media during 
the school day.  Additionally, your phone is your responsibility.  The school is not 
responsible if you lose or damage your phone. 

 


